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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 18, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers C. Mark Kingseed 

Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
J. v. Stone 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the city Manager Judy Gilleland 

Mr. Kenning reviewed Resolutions on the Council Meeting 
Agenda to provide for the following: 

1. Agreement with the Combined Health District of 
Montgomery County to establish an alcohol rehabilitation program. 

2. Contract with Public Defender Commission to provide for 
legal counsel to indigent persons. 

3. Accepting amounts and rates as determined by the Budget 
Commission for fiscal year 1992. 

Mr. Kenning brought attention to correspondence received 
from the Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 9550, Centerville, Ohio , 
proposing that a three foot by five foot "P.O.W./M.I.A." memorial 
flag be flown daily on the pole in the Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial 
Park which holds the American flag. This flag would be supplied 
by the VFW, announcement and presentation to be made on December 
7, 1991. Following discussion, Council concurred that this flag 
be flown during the month of December, 1991 and for special 
occasions. Plans will be made for the presentation on December 
7. 

Mr. Kenning reminded City Council of the city/Township Joint 
Meeting scheduled for Monday, November 25, 1991 to be held at the 
Washington Township Government Center, meeting to begin at 7:30 
PM. 

Mr. Singer proposed that Mayor Heintz get some sort of 
intention from the Centerville/Washington Park District relative 
to priority number 1 established in the Stormwater Management 
Master Plan for the implementation of a substantial detention 
basin in the Iron Horse Park so that the City can proceed with 
preliminary engineering for this improvement. 
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Council concurred that the Mayor's Committee to study 
Intergovernmental Issues continue to proceed with the circulation 
of annexation petitions. 
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Marilyn J. McLaug~~~~ 
Clerk of Council 


